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New Zealand research to feature at the 10th 
International Conference on Marine Bioinvasions

The 10th International Conference on Marine Bioinvasions (ICMB-X) 

will be held in Puerto Madryn, Argentina, between the 16th-18th 

October 2018. New Zealand's marine biosecurity research features 

prominently in the programme, with 20 presentations and posters by 

New Zealand scientists.

You can preview the programme at the ICMB-X website ?

http://www.marinebioinvasions.info/conference-schedule

